
Parish Office  
Office staff:  Uiesemaalii Holmes 
   Sarah Laurenson 
   Kula Bower 
 
Office Hours:  Tuesday to Friday 
   10am to 3pm 
 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Sitiveni Pouvalu  
(Custodian) 027 724 9986  

Ministry Team 
Rev Utumau’u Pupulu,  
(Parish Superintendent) 
021 842 883/utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Rev Nicola Teague Grundy  
(10am Presbyter)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Rev Simote Taunga  
(Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Today’s Service 
Worship Leader:  Nicola Teague Grundy 
Organist:  Colin Scarf 

Notices and Welcome:  Alan Dine 

Bible readers:  Norbert Nziramasanga 

Door Stewards:  Fesilafai & Leatuavao  

Morning Tea:  Heger family 

 

 

Roster for Next week 

Sunday 28th May  

Worship Leader:  Nico Bower 

Organist:  Vivien Chiu 

Notices and Welcome:  Leatuavaou 

Bible readers:  Leatuavaou 

Door Stewards:  Melina Takau-Samson 

and Philippa Conway 

Morning Tea:  Leatuavou family 

 

On Sunday 28th May, Nicola will be 

leading worship at Hawera Methodist 

Church. 

Lectionary Readings for next week 
 - Pentecost 
Acts 2: 1-21, Psalm 104 24-24, 35b, 
1 Cor 12: 3b-13, John 20: 19-23 

Meetings / 
Events Coming 
Up: 
 

Monday 22nd May—

Representatives of 

Parish Council meet with WCA and 

LNI re possible project at 

Waitangirua—Zoom meeting at 

7.00pm.  

 

Thursday 25 May—7:00pm 

Finance and Resources Committee 

 

Sunday 4th June—Parish Council 

budget meeting.  1pm following 

refreshments in the chapel. 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

10am Congregation 
Wellington Methodist Parish 

 21st May 2023 

We welcome you to worship here at Wesley. No matter who you are, or where you are on 
your faith journey, you are welcome here. 



DCM FOOD 
BANK 
Thank you to those 
people who have of-
fered to help with 
the food bank ap-
peal next Saturday.  
If you are unable to 
help on the day, perhaps you can do-
nate some food to help restock the 
foodbank shelves . The following items 
would be welcomed. 
• Tinned soups and stews 
• Pasta & curry sauces,  
• Tinned fish 
• Baked Beans 
• Instant coffee and sugar 
• Biscuits and crackers, muesli bars 
• Soap and deodorant 
• Washing powder, toilet paper. 

Progress report  
As you can see from the graph above, our giving this year has improved, and 
Leaders meeting thank everyone for their efforts.  With two months to go before 
the end of the financial year, we need to give $5,456.13 each month.  If we work 
together, we can do it! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HELP? 
 
Sokopeti is co-ordinating the plan-
ning for our next Messy Church pro-
gramme. If you would be willing to 
help with the planning please speak 
with Sokopeti. 
 
If you know families with children 
who might be interested in being 
part of this programme, keep a look 
out for information, and share it with 
them. 

 
Please come and join us in the new hall for fellowship and refresh-

ments following worship this morning. 




